
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 
SA Spice — Home Master Flameless LED tealight 
candles powered by a button battery and sold in a 
packet of 10 candles 

Dates sold: 1 October 2020 – 31 October 2022 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
mandatory safety standard for products containing button/coin batteries. 
The battery compartment is not adequately secured, and the button 
batteries may be accessible. 

Hazard: Risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to young 
children if they gain access to the button batteries and ingest them. 
Consumers may be unaware that the product contains a button battery. 

1. Consumers should stop using the affected products immediately and
store out of the reach of children.

2. Consumers can return the product to the place of purchase for a full
refund.

For more information, contact PJ SAS by phone 02 9602 5444 or email 
info@pjsas.com.au . 

Purchased from: Drakes and Romeo’s Supermarkets in South Australia 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice
• Set a reminder on your phone
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